(127)

April 12, 1979 901 Dempster Street Temperance, Mi. 48182

Mr. Joseph M. Hendrie 1717 H Street NW Bethesda, Md. 20555

Dear Mr. Hendrie,

Since the conset of "Three Mile Island" I have become very intrested in Neuclear Reactors. Could you please send me any information and/or progress on what is being done to prevent any type of the problems that occured in Pennsylvania? I would also appreciate any type of newsletter or update that is being sent to the local Bessie-Davis Plant in Fort Clinton Ohio. I, of course, realize The Neuclear Regulatory Commission is still investigating What happened and way this happened and the possibility of this ever happening again but would still request any new or updated information.

Thank you for your time,

Mie Eledeich Jule

Mr. Hedrick Fulk